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August 9, 2012 
 
 
 
 
James Buhler 
4544 – 47th Ave S 
Minneapolis  MN  
 
VIA EMAIL:  jbinfaux@earthlink.net 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 237-239 Mackubin Street 
 
Dear Mr. Buhler: 
 
This is to confirm that on August 7, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant the appeal on the steps.  
The issue on the railing has been continued to August 14, 2012 for Christine Boulware, Heritage 
Preservation Commission, to take a look at the railing and get her staff report on this.  You don’t 
need to attend this hearing.  I will contact you of Ms. Moermond’s decision. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NMV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Sean Westenhofer (email) 
 Christine Boulware, HPC (email) 
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